
Dear Parents 

Firstly, Happy New Year to you all! I do hope that most of you survived the onslaught of coughs, 

colds and Covid and managed to enjoy some sort of festive break. Secondly, thank you for what may 

be a new year’s resolution – your children have turned up to school well-presented and punctually, 

long may this continue ☺. 

There is an exciting term ahead planned for all classes which will be shared with you by the end of 

the week on class web pages. Before we break up for February half term we will be inviting you in to 

school to see what plans look like in reality. It will be good for children to share their work with you 

as there often isn’t a chance in a 10 minute consultation. 

A few reminders to keep everyone on track; 

• Please order school meals using the Aspens App. We usually notice an issue when moving 

from one month to the next and so a suggestion is that meals are ordered half termly. 

• Coats are essential on a daily basis. 

• Breakfast Club operates daily from 8:00am with the following pricing structure, bookable 

and payable on School Money. Apologies for being pedantic over starting points but we do 

need to cover costs of staffing, food and energy. 

• 8:00am start - £3.50 

• 8:15am start - £2.50 

• 8:30am start - £1.50 

• After School Club provision operates Mon – Thur from 3:30pm – 4:30pm (5pm for Film Club 

on a Wednesday) and costs £2.50 per child per session (£3 per session for Film Club). Again, 

bookable and payable on School Money.  

PE Days 

Class 1 – Tuesday and Friday 

Class 2 – Wednesday and Thursday         (Swimming in March, 1 week, M-F) 

Please send your child to school in a winter PE kit – joggers/tracksuit bottoms/PE top/school 

jumper/trainers.  

There will be other days when Go Active Cornwall will be carrying out activity mornings with the 

children which we will notify you about. 

Children in Class 3 are fine to take part in PE in their school uniform with shoes and socks taken off 

as they will always be in the hall for this term. 

I think this should keep us going for now. Please do check out the website at the end of the week to 

see what learning will be taking place this term. 

As always, if there is anything that we can help you with, please don’t hesitate to ask. 

Kind regards 

Helen Ward 

 

 

  


